
Imperial Avenue 
Wrenthorpe 

Wakefield 
WF2 0LW 

Telephone: 01924 378001 
Headteacher: Mrs Lauren Penny 

Email: wrenthorpeoffice@watertonacademytrust.org 
 

   
 

Newsletter: 17/05/2024     website: www.wrenthorpeacademy.co.uk   Twitter/X @Wrenthorpe_SCH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

  

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Whole School Attendance      

This week: 95.4%  

Our attendance target for the year is 

97% 

Year to date 94.9% 

 

  

Behaviour 

Children who show excellent learning behaviours in lessons and follow our behaviour expectations are awarded team points. To be 
awarded a point, the children have to be in the right place, at the right time and doing the right thing.  Class team points are then 

added together for our overall weekly team winner. 

These are the points that have been awarded in each team this week: 

Red Blue Yellow Green 

674 832 856 904 

The house that has won the overall points for this week is: Green! 

 

This week 

 

 

Date:  

27/05 School closes for half term 

03/06 School re-opens for pupils 

05/06 EYFS Trip to Eureka 

12/06 MATlympics (details to follow) 

17/06 LKS2 Science trip to Magna (details to follow) 

19/06 School class photos 

24/06 Y1/2 Woodland adventure trip (details to follow) 

26/05 Y1 Woodland adventure trip (details to follow) 

01/07 Y2 Woodland adventure trip (details to follow) 

 

 

Class Attendance Winners this week: 
 

1st place – Class 3/4C 97.24% 
2nd place – Class 4D 97.14% 
3rd place – Class 5S & 5/6M 96.67%% 

 

 

Well 

done!

! 

Academy Updates 

• A huge, huge, well done to our year 6 children who took part in the Key Stage 2 SATs this week. They 
have worked so hard and we are really proud of their efforts! 

• Another huge thank you to our PTFA for an amazing bake sale today! It was a complete sell out and was really 
enjoyed by our children and parents! 

Special mention  

RB: Kyla R 
RP: Joshua B 
1M: Noah M 
1/2C: Isaac T 
2C: Alfie A 
3R: Katie S 
3/4C: Summer W 
4D:  Isobel F 
5S: Robbie M 
5/6M: Alicja G 
6P: Amelia J-W 
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6P (Mrs Parry) 
 My goodness, 6P have worked hard this week! Every single 

child in the class has tried their best in the Key Stage 2 
SATs. It was a long week, but they have all showed real 

determination for every single test. I am so proud of each 
and every one of them. Well done, 6P! 
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    3R (Miss Radband)                                                                                 

3R have had a great week! We have worked hard to use 

formal language and factual information in our non-

chronological reports about life in ancient Egypt and we 

have continued working hard in Maths as we learn more 

about fractions! In PE, we have continued improving our 

skills in throwing, leaping and hopping.  

 
 

3/4C (Miss Corner) 
 

What a great week we have had in 3/4C! The children have 
not just impressed me but lots of adults around school who 

have taught them this week! Their manners, passion for 
learning and strive to succeed are admirable. This week we 

have started writing our non-chronological reports and have 
impressed with our use of fronted adverbials.  

 

                               4D (Mrs Bunting) 
In writing, we have started writing our non-
chronological reports on the ancient Egyptians, using 
our history, geography and DT knowledge to gather 
factual information. In maths, we are consolidating 
our understanding of equivalent fractions. In DT, we 
are working towards making our Egyptian shadufs! 
Have a great weekend 4D! 

1M (Mrs Mayman) 
 

This week in 1M, we have really enjoyed looking at different 
relationships we may have with people in our lives and 
appreciating people for who they are in our PHSE lessons. 

2C (Mrs Carter) 
 
2C thoroughly enjoyed learning about the different wildlife 
that can be found in Tanzania. We used this knowledge to sort 
a wide range of animals into animals which are indigenous to 
Tanzania and ones which can be found in the UK. 

1/2C (Miss Carter)  
 

This week in 1/2C we have worked really hard in our Maths 
lessons this week working practically to solve problems 
involving money. We have become really confident in 
recognising and counting the different coins and notes. 

5S (Miss Sales) 
5S have begun to write their narrative with direct speech, we 

have worked really hard! In Maths, we have been using 
protractors to measure and draw angles. The children have 

found this tricky but we have persevered. 
 

In computing we finalised our PowerPoints and have begun to 
present them to the class! We didn’t have swimming this 
week due to SATS but we had lots of fun exercising in the 
classroom using Just Dance (Check this out on Twitter!)  

 

5/6M (Mrs Moodley) 
 
5/6M have had an incredibly busy week. Year 5 children 
showed how respectful and supportive they are of their 
year 6 peers, while they were doing their KS2 tests by 
working independently on maths, writing and grammar 
activities. Year 6 children have done their very best and 
have shown resilience, perseverance and determination 
throughout this week. I am so proud of both year 5 and year 
6 children. Well done and have a relaxing weekend. 
 

Reception (Miss Peden & Miss Brzostowska)  
 

In Reception this week we have been learning about the 
‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ with some real life 

caterpillars in our classroom. The children have been 
observing and noticing changes and predicting what they 

think might happen next. In maths we have revisited 
number bonds to 5 and learning how to use a fives frame 
and a tens frame. We have also planted a meadow and 
created a bug hotel to attract more minibeasts to our 

outdoor area.  

Reception (Miss Peden & Miss Brzostowska) 
This week in Reception we have expanded our learning 

about farm animals by watching real life chicks hatch from 
their eggs. We have learnt about rhyme and have created 
our own characters for the story Chicken Licken. In maths 
we have revisited subitising to 5 and 10 and numberbonds 

to 5 and 10. 
 


